
Sr. Marie Dunne CHF will present  

A Liturgical Music Workshop 

 

In:  Bothar na Naomh Church, 
Thurles 

 
On: Sunday 22nd October ’23  

Time:  2.30 to 4.30 p.m. 
 

Maybe you’re a member of a large choir with an 
extensive repertoire?  Or maybe you’re part of a small 

choir in your local Church? Either way, Sr. Marie’s 
music may be used by large SATB choirs or by small 

groups for any liturgical setting. You can check out her 
website at www.mariedunnemusic.com 

If you would like to learn some new Liturgical 
Music with a focus on November / Advent, please 

come along on Sunday 22/10/23 to Bothar na 
Naomh at 2.30p.m.  

 
Please contact Ann at 086 3618534 to register for places.  

This is simply to ensure that we have enough copies of music 
for everyone on the day.  

 

Light Refreshments will be served after the workshop in 
Lámh Chunta. 

http://www.mariedunnemusic.com/

